Community City of Boston
Preservation Mayor Kim Janey
RECEIVED
CITY CLEF‘K S OFFICE

0l AUs 21 A < g5
BOSTON, MA

August 27, 2021

Maureen Feeney, City Clerk
Office of the City Clerk
Boston City Hall, Room 601
Boston, MA 02201

ATTN: Public Meeting Notices

Clerk Feeney:
This letter serves to inform you that the City of Boston’s Community Preservation

Committee will hold a Public Hearing on Monday, September 13, 2021 from 5:00 p.m. -
7:00 p.m.

The meetmg: will be held mrtuallv and not in person. Members of the pubhc can

nd entermg the meetlng ld 8'73 7088 8489 .

The Community Preservation Committee will review its annual report for FY22 funding.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 617-635-0545 or via email
thadine.brown@boston.gov.

Sincerely,

T

Thadine Brown
Deputy Director for Community Preservation
City of Boston Treasury Department



Community City of Boston
Preservation Mayor Kim Janey
Agenda

e Welcome & Introductions
e Meeting Minutes
e Annual Report Presentation and Discussion

e Other Business

Sincerely,



